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Thursday 4th May 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As I am sure that you are aware, your child has been working extremely hard during this 
academic year.  The progress that I have witnessed in Class 5 as a whole has been particularly 
impressive.  Each child should be incredibly proud of themselves.   
 
I have included below a timetable for the upcoming SATs week.  During this week, your child will 
be tested on some of the core areas of the curriculum.   
 

Date 
 

Session 1 Session 2 

Tuesday 9th May    

Wednesday 10th May  
 

  

Thursday 11th May  
 

  

Friday 12th May  
 

  

 
The children have completed many test papers in order to prepare for the SATs examinations.  
Each child fully understands that all they need to do is their best.  I would like to take this 
opportunity to ask for your help in a couple of ways. 
 

 Please ensure your child is in school, do not book any holidays.  If your child misses one 
test, then this could result in them not obtaining an overall grade for the subject. 

 Please ensure that your child arrives promptly at school each morning. 
 Please ensure that they are able to get a good night’s sleep so they are properly rested. 
 Please provide them with a good breakfast on the morning of each exam. 

 Please keep them calm. 
 Please reassure them that as long as they do their best that is all that matters! 
 Please remind them that the tests are a way of showing what they know, not of catching 

them out. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the SATs, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school. Many 
thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Hyde 
Class 5 Teacher 


